
AGE REPORT 

 

Preliminary JO numbers through our December meets were compiled by Jim Thompson and 

Tim Husson. At this stage the meet should be a comfortable size. There are 5941 qualified 

splashes, of which 1486 are excess cuts. This brings us to about 4450 splashes. In looking at last 

year we picked up a few hundred new cuts in January and February. Keep in mind those new 

cuts will not necessarily all be entered. They may be cuts in addition to others already made 

and / or may be substituted for other events. There are 1163 athletes qualified through the end 

of December. 

 

A request has been sent to Jim Thompson to try and update our JO forecast through last 

weekend but he is busy with Virginia HS meets and may not have time. 

 

Judging by what we currently have qualified, my guess is JO’s should top out somewhere 

around 1250 athletes and about 4800 splashes. 

 

The January Open was moved to MD given the situation at Fairland. The meet ran very well in 

both courses. There was more than ample space for athletes and coaches on deck. Many 

Thanks to Carrie and her staff for being quick to rectify any equipment issues that arose. While 

cost is a major factor at this facility, we might want to consider MD for future open meets. 

 

Manga 


